
Justice of the Peace, Precinct #1, Jason Sanders has decided and 

announced the following on March 24, 2020 at 1:54 PM 

 
In response to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Justice of the Peace, Precinct 1 office has decided to 

close to the public as of today, Tuesday, March 24. We will, however, be working remotely.  If 

you need to contact the JP 1 court for an issue, please call 979-244-7666 or email our office at 

jp1@co.matagorda.tx.us. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time of concern.  
Please stay safe and God bless. 

 Matagorda County Justice of the Peace, Pct. 1 
1700 7th Street, Rm. 201 

Bay City, Texas 77414 

979-244-7666 

FAX 979-244-7696 

jp1@co.matagorda.tx.us 
 Respectfully, 

Hon. Jason K. Sanders 
 


